Lakeville Council on Aging
Meeting Minutes of January 2, 2019

The Lakeville council on aging held a meeting on Wednesday January 2, 2019 at the Lakeville Senior
Center. The meeting was called to order at 10:03 AM by Jim Gouveia and opening prayer was offered by
Bob Brady.

Roll call: Taken by Secretary Charlene Montleon

Present were: Charlene Montleon, Pat Bessette, Alan Edwards, Joanne Bowes, Kelly Howley, Bob Brady,
Margaret Gross, Robert Staples, Bruce Baptiste, Angela Bourassa and Honorary Member John Powderly

Absent were: Catherine Louise Dube

Board members quickly reviewed the Minutes from December 5, 2018 meeting and they were
unanimously approved by Peggy Gross.

Treasure Report: Total bills are paid in full and up to date.

Under Correspondence: No mileage report available at this time.

Old Business for December 5™ Police breakfast was a success. Sign language classes went over big.
The donations/gifts (bathrobes and iap blankets) from Lots of Love were very much appreciated.
Under New Business:

The St. Patrick’s Day party will be held at the Boston Tavern the entertainment will be done by the
singing trooper.

Kelly will be placing an ad in the News Letter looking for volunteers to decorate the senior center for the
different holidays.

The Christmas party maybe at Loon Pond again next year,

John Powderly mentioned about holding and event under the tent at Loon Pond in the good weather
Next meeting is February 6, 2019,

Jim Gouveia motioned to adjourn the meeting at 10:39 the motion was second,

Respectfully Submitted by: Co Secretaries Joanne Bowes & Charlene Montleon




